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John Bridgeman Limited - JBL (the “Company”) 

 

NSX refers to the recent announcement made by the Company on 6 August 2018 "Update on on-market 

buy-back". 

 

NSX is currently reviewing the circumstances surrounding the acquisition of securities in JBL and their 

subsequent cancellation. 

 

For more information, please visit the NSX website www.nsx.com.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Greg Fitzpatrick 

Head of Market Operations 
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